Carson, Megan

From: Rob Herring [mailto:rherring@nichols-slagle.com]

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2016 1:04 PM

To: Carson, Megan <Megan.Carson@tetratech.com>

Cc: Dan Slagle <dslagle@nichols-slagle.com>

Subject: Pennsylvania Pipeline Project - Stormwater Consistency Letter

Megan,

We understand that the H&H Report for the Houston Injection Station Site Plan indicates that the grading will not
increase the 100-year base flood elevation by more than one (1) foot at any point. Please verify that the Pennsylvania
Pipeline Project does not contain any additional areas which proposed contour alterations within a FEMA Special Hazard
Flood Area.

In addition, we have enclosed our most recent review letter for the Houston Injection Station Site Plan. We cannot issue
a Stormwater Consistency Letter until the outstanding comments/issues are addressed.

Should you have any questions/concerns regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thanks,

Rob Herring, E.I.T.
Senior Designer

Nichols & Slagle Engineering, Inc.
333 Rouser Road

Airport Office Park

Building 4, Suite 600

Moon Township, PA 15108-2773
412-269-9440



